
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
DECEMBER 17, 2023 

 
Greetings from the Honourable Neil Lumsden 

Minister of Tourism, Culture and Sport 
 

Welcome to the 2023 Ontario Junior International. 
 
This premier event provides an opportunity for high-performance swimmers to 
showcase their elite skills and talent in the pool. Their hard work and dedication to the 
sport of swimming is commendable. I am confident their example will inspire future 
generations of Ontarians to pursue athletic excellence. Our government is proud to 
support this event through the Ontario Sport Hosting Program. 
 
Thank you to Swim Ontario, Toronto Pan Am Sports Centre and all of the organizers 
and volunteers for your tireless efforts to make the 2023 Ontario Junior Invitational a 
tremendous success. 
 

Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
The Honourable Neil Lumsden 
Minister of Tourism, Culture and Sport 


